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71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3

14th June, 1926.

Dear Sirs,
I have to inform you it is stated on Genoa

Report No. 9424 received at this Office recently that the
&pp#@mé plan of Boller No. 0/20,intended to be fitted on
board Messrs. Societa Italiana lirnesto Breda's Vessel lo. 20,
has“bee;n‘ fémwsd to you.

~ In the circumstances, I shall be glad if you will
forward the plan to this Office.

1 am, Deax Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Becretary.
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